
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: All employees 
  
FROM: Brent McIntyre, Vice President of Human Resources 
  
DATE: February 14, 2024 
  
SUBJECT: T4’s  Online 

 

 
Kindly note that all T4 forms are now accessible online. If an employee worked part-time and 
full-time within the year, they will receive two separate T4 forms. You may access your T4 in 
the employee self-serve portal; the same location as you find your pay stubs.   
  
The back page of the T4 is provided below for your reference. If you have any inquiries, 
please reach out via email at payroll@prh.email or call extension 6505.   
  
Thank you, The Payroll Team.  
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